
I am writing from the bottom of my heart to ask that the Inspectors do not allow the 
proposed quarry to go ahead. 
 
I do not believe the assertions from the quarry company that they will make the area 
better. It is perfect as it is and has been for the 60 years I have walked through ‘the 
parks’ to and from school and later as part of my regular exercise for my wellbeing and 
mental health.  I always think to myself when I am by the Castle Gates that ‘it is always a 
good day when you can see the Malverns’ and hate the thought that a future generation 
will miss out. Indeed I also have strong doubts about the length of time they will quarry 
as I understand that requests for extensions are common so that will be generations 
missing out. 
 
I am also concerned about the heavy lorries that will have a huge impact on the local 
road infrastructure and people’s day to day lives. The pollution they will add to the air, 
on-top of the particulates from the quarrying will impact in ways that won’t be known for 
years. 
 
I am unable to be at the Stourport  Manor to show my support for the objection but have 
followed on-line. I would have been there in person if I could. 
 
Yours 
Alison Murphy  
 


